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To whom it may concern, 

I am a plastic surgeon who has been involved with the Biomedical and Nursing Divisions of Keiser 
University in Port St. Lucie, Florida for many years.  I have been impressed with the education at Keiser 
and have had contact with Keiser students after graduation.  These students show that they have been 
given the education that is necessary for success in their careers.  

The population is ageing.  More medical care will be needed. 

Kaiser University, Port St. Lucie, Florida, has been a needed avenue for training of the employees that 
will be fulfilling these future jobs in health care.  

Donato Viggiano MD 

 


